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As we wrap up 2024, we want to
extend our warmest wishes for a
Merry Christmas and a joyful
holiday season to all our cherished
friends and family. This year has
been a wonderful journey filled 
with meeting new faces and
creating lasting friendships. It's
incredible how much can change 
in just one year, and as I reflect on
2024, I feel excited and grateful for
all the moments we shared.

✨ With Gratitude and Joy
 Anna and Justin

It’s a wrap for 2024 see you in 2025

 🎄Season's Greetings from the team at Blue Suede Shoes🎄

💖 A Heartfelt Holiday Message
This festive season, let's remember
that Christmas is about giving—not
extravagant gifts, but meaningful
moments. Share your time, offer a
listening ear, and be truly present
with loved ones. Reflect on this past
year: Did you climb or slide? Life is
not about perfection but
progression.
My Christmas wish for everyone is
to embrace gratitude. Take a
moment each morning and night to
acknowledge at least five things
you’re thankful for. It’s a simple
practice that can transform your
outlook.



We’re thrilled to announce the NSW
State Titles hosted by WSDC on
Saturday, 8 March! Early bird spectator
tickets are available online now.
Remember, prices will go up after
February 1st, and again on the day of the
event. If you're interested in sponsoring a
section, we'd love to hear from you. Your
support makes a big difference as we
continue to carve out a space for our
talented dancers in the world of Dance
Sport.

A special shoutout to Orlando and
Samantha for their outstanding
performance at the World Rock and Roll
Dance Championships in Prague. Placing
10th was a monumental achievement,
and I couldn't be prouder both as a
teacher and a mother. A heartfelt thank
you to Justin and Monica for their
commitment and belief in them.

Did you know we have a YouTube
Channel?  Look us up Blue Suede Shoes
Dance School.
https://www.youtube.com/
@BlueSuedeShoesDance
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NSW State Titles
8 March  2025
St Marys Band Club

Entry forms available now email us
wsdc2010@hotmail.com
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This year’s Christmas Pyjama Party
marked the final Blue Suede Shoes Event
after 33 wonderful years. I have decided
to take a step back from the Events
department, and while this decision was
bittersweet, I am deeply thankful for all
the fun themes and amazing students
we've had over the last 33 years. It will
take a lot to persuade me to change my
mind. It’s a new era and it’s time for a
change and to pass the batten on so to
speak. 
A special mention to the Sydney family
where it all started and whose presence
and support continuously overwhelm me
over the three decades. 

https://www.youtube.com/@BlueSuedeShoesDance
https://www.youtube.com/@BlueSuedeShoesDance
https://www.youtube.com/bluesuedeshoesdance


Monday - Emu Plains Public School Hall 
Wednesday - Concord Presbyterian Hall
Thursday - Clarendon Tavern 
Thursday - Gosford Hall
Visit our website for more details
www.bluesuedeshoesdance.com.au

WE TEACH WEEKLY - COME BY AND SAY HI.

Visit one of our dance venues

Ho Ho Ho what fun was had!
Michael was misbehaving all night, big foot made an appearance, there was even a
impromptu Tango and guest appearance by James Star on stage.
Steven Howard the best in the business with The Martini Set did not disappoint. 
We are grateful they made the trip from Melbourne and I do hope they were good
catholic boys in the Convent that I booked. That’s another story lol!
Congratulations to all the raffle winners, best dressed, best decorated tables and
Students of the Year Stephie and Aaron from Emu Plains.

Pyjama Party
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@bluesuedes instagram |  events@bluesuedeshoesdance.com.au
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Have you set your plans and goals
for 2025? Amidst the holiday
hustle, remember to take a
moment for yourself to dream
about the year ahead.  I’m thrilled
to have my 2025 planner ready to
go, and I encourage you to carve
out some time for reflection and
planning too.  

Looking Ahead

New courses
Clarendon mid January
Concord mid January
Emu Plains mid January
Gosford 30 January

Dates will be released shortly.

https://www.bluesuedeshoesdance.com.au/

